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From„ Anthony Cooper 

Sent„ 18 August 2017 19:37 

To„ Jim Worley; Ext PlanningPolicy 

Subject„ Submission about Melton Local Plan Focused Changes from Dr Anthony Cooper 

Attachments„ A H Cooper submission to Melton Local Plan focused changes re LONG4 and other 

sites.pdf 

 

 

Dear Jim (cc Planning Policy), 

 

Submission about Melton Local Plan Focused Changes from Dr Anthony Cooper 

 

Thank you for taking the time to talk with me last Friday 11th. I presented you with a draft letter expressing 

my concerns about site LONG4 in Long Clawson, lack of recorded representation from Historic England, 

plus some other concerns. 

 

As I promised then, I have now had the time to compile my draft letter into a more complete submission that 

includes much of the background information that was scattered in various documents. I attach my 

comments on the Melton Local Plan Focused Changes for your consideration and for inclusion with the 

comments on the plan. It does not include the Historic England submissions that were in pdf format, but 

hopefully refers to them in a way that is correct so they can be easily cross-referenced. 

 

I apologise that my submission includes pictures and diagrams, so it was impossible to upload onto the 

Melton Local Plan comments pages. Consequently, I have had to submit it as a letter in pdf format. If it 

makes it easier to manipulate and upload I can send it as a word document 4MB in size. 

 

Please will you acknowledge receipt of this submission? 

Thank you for your help with this matter. 

Kindest regards, 

Tony 

 
Dr Anthony H. Cooper 

FGS, C.Geol, EurGeol 

Independent Consulting Geologist & 

Evaporite Karst specialist 

 


